
From: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To: dean.campbell@srs.gov <dean.campbell@srs.gov>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/10/2016 8:04:33 AM
Subject: RE: Visit

March 30th at 10:30 works well for both Holly and I. 
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
From: dean.campbell@srs.gov [mailto:dean.campbell@srs.gov] 

Sent: Monday, March 07, 2016 10:38 AM

To: Baker, Josh

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: Visit
 
Josh: Thanks for the email! 

The week of March 28 is a little tight at the beginning of the week because of business travel, etc. However, we are available 
Wednesday, March 30, 10-4 p.m. Of course we won't meet that long, but I wanted to give you that time frame to work in. If 
you left Columbia around 8:30, you'd be here about 10. Our second choice would be Friday, April 1, pretty much all day. Let 
me know what you think. We look forward to meeting with you. Thanks!

Dean

Dean Campbell
Public Affairs and Project Communications
Savannah River Remediation
Contractor to
US Department of Energy

(803) 208-8270
(803) 645-0325
Dean.Campbell@srs.gov

From:        "Baker, Josh" <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
To:        "dean.campbell@srs.gov" <dean.campbell@srs.gov>
Cc:        "Pisarik, Holly" <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>
Date:        03/07/2016 08:48 AM
Subject:        Visit

Dean,
 
Looking at session schedules and some feedback you have given Holly on your availability, is there time the week of the 28th for her and 
I to come down?
 
Thanks,
 
Josh
 
Joshua D. Baker
Deputy Chief of Staff
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
803.734.5153 (o) 803.351.0981 (c) 
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